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The IRB is pleased to inform you that it has approved your modification to the protocol 
referenced above.    
 
The amendment entails the following: 
Add University of California, Riverside as a recruitment site. 
Add a QR code to the recruitment flyer.   
 
Procedural changes or amendments must be reported to the IRB and no changes may be 
made without IRB approval except to eliminate apparent immediate hazards.  Please 
notify the Office of Graduate Studies and Research (a) if there are any adverse events that 
result from your study, and (b) when your study is completed. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact the Office of Graduate Studies and Research 
at (310) 243-2136. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Subject recruitment and data collection may not be initiated prior to formal written approval from the  
IRB Human Subjects Committee 

 


